
Sacramento Valley Alumni Club Board Meeting, November 2, 2011 

 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Disa Banker at 7:11, at the Panera 

Bread Café.  

 

Present: Disa Banker, Sharonlee Johnson, Stephanie Gaiser, Gary Penwell, Ramona 

Moentor. 

 

Absent:  Sara Moentor and Ralph Cornwell. 

 

Secretary’s Report: 

 

Gary moved to accept the report from the August meeting and Disa seconded the motion. 

The motion passed.  

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 

Stephanie reported that the checking account has $2745. 24, Savings account $ 

10,911.28. The group has made $800.00 with the raffles at game watches this year to 

date. To date only 16 people have renewed their membership in the club this year. The 

treasurer will remind people to renew their membership. 

 

College Night: 

 

Disa, Sharonlee and Ralph attended the College Night held at Rio Americano High 

School. The university had supplied a table cover, brochures to hand out, and other 

materials to make a very nice display for Ohio State. We handed out all the materials 

provided and ran out. Many students were interested at our display and the many majors 

available at Ohio State.  

 

Also materials from the university were taken to various high schools in the area to be 

placed in the guidance departments.  

 

Summer Survey: 

 

Two people completed the survey that was placed on line this summer. Up to 15 people 

viewed the survey. We will do another survey later. 

 

Trivia:  It was suggested that a trivia question be included in the activities at game 

watches. If more than one person gets the answer correct, all the correct answer 

respondents will be put in a basket and one answer sheet will be drawn. 

 

Holiday Auction: 

 

December 8, 2011 is the Holiday party at St. John’s Lutheran Church in downtown 

Sacramento. The time is 6:30 to 9:00. Plates will cater the food. 



The club will provide the beer and wine to be sold by the glass at the function. Barry 

Mentor will get the one day liquor license. 

 

The menu for $25.00 will include a choice from 2 entrees and a vegetarian option, salad, 

dessert. The meat options will be chicken or tri tip. 

 

The club will charge $35.00 for a reservation that will include tax and tip. There will be a 

cash bar available. Coffee and tea will be included with the meal. 

 

Elections:  Sarah Mentor needs to be replaced. Please find some people will to run for 

office.  

 

Golf:  Randy Hoagland is checking on a golf outing fund raiser for the scholarship fund. 

It will probably need to be scheduled in the spring. 

 

The newsletter is posted to the web site.  

 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:20 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Sharonlee Johnson 

 

Secretary. 

 

 


